Great Neck Public Schools
John L. Miller - Great Neck North High School
35 Polo Road
Great Neck, New York 11023
(516) 441-4700

January 11, 2023

Dear North High School Families,

We hope this letter finds you well. We are reaching out to share information about upcoming Midterm and
Regents examinations taking place in the final week of January.

During the week of January 23nd, North High will be following a modified schedule to accommodate
Midterm and Regents examinations. Monday, 1/23 and Tuesday, 1/24 will be regular school days.

Midterms will commence on Wednesday, 1/25 and continue through Friday, 1/27. During the three days
of Midterm and Regents examinations, students only need to come to the building for their scheduled
Midterms or Regents exams. The examination schedules are included in this correspondence and will
also be posted on the North High School website. We will also provide a modified bus schedule to you in
the next week.

We know that assessments can be stressful for our students and for many, this may be their first exam of
this type. Though tests and assessments are an integral part of the educational experience, they are just
one piece of the puzzle. They provide valuable information about what students have learned and help to
identify areas where our students may need additional support. They also help teachers track progress and
adjust their instruction to better meet the needs of their students. We encourage you to have open and
honest conversations with your child about the importance of tests and the role they play in their
education. Students should do their best and always reach out for help if they need it.

Please note that while the majority of our students are taking Midterms, there are a few students taking
Regents examinations. If you have any questions about your child’s Midterm or Regents examination that
your child cannot answer, please reach out to your child’s teacher for further clarification.

Sincerely,

Dan Holleman

Dan Holtzman, Ed.D.
Principal



